
  

 

 

 

 
November 2024 

Welcome 

We are updating all residents on the latest news from the Corstorphine Connections trial road safety 
project. Our aim is to create safer and more comfortable conditions for walking, wheeling and 
cycling, as well as more attractive streets and outdoor spaces where residents can enjoy spending 
time. This was in response to concerns raised by residents over a number of years about levels of 
traffic.  

Committee Decision on the Permanent Scheme 

At the 24 October Traffic Regulation Orders Sub-Committee, councillors agreed to make the project 
permanent but remove the Manse Road bus gate. Councillors noted the benefits that the project’s 
changes have brought, in particular the wider footways, but the overall decision of the Committee 
was to remove the bus gate element.  

 

What happens next 

Following the decision of the Committee, work is underway to remove the bus gate signs, camera and 
road markings so that Manse Road is returned to its pre-trial layout. 

On 23 November 2024 the trial Experimental Traffic Regulation Order (which has run since May 2023) 
will come to an end and the permanent Traffic Regulation Order will come into effect. The project 
team have started on the work required to replace the elements of the scheme that are currently 
temporary with permanent materials. This includes the bollard units on Manse Road and Kirk Loan and 
the build out on Corstorphine High Street.   

 Further details on Corstorphine Connections are available on the project webpage :  

www.edinburgh.gov.uk/corstorphineconnections 

Get in touch                                                                                        

Email martyn.lings@edinburgh.gov.uk  
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